

Valley Vista Services, Inc.

Waste Disposal and Recycling Division

Exciting News! New Trash and Organics Carts Rolling Out in San Marino.

Dear Valued Customer.

It has been our pleasure to serve the San Marino community. Valley Vista Services (VVS) is committed to providing reliable waste collection that meets the unique needs of your household and community. Beginning January 2026 through April 2026, we will deliver new trash and organics carts in phases. Removal and delivery of carts will occur on one of your normal trash collection days during this period.

Please note that your current backyard service day will remain unchanged. However, personal barrels will no longer be serviced once your new VVS carts are delivered. If you would like your old barrels removed, just put a "Take Me" sticker on them. You'll find the sticker in this mailing. Our drivers will remove them after the delivery of your new carts.

The new cart delivery rollout supports San Marino's compliance with SB 1383, a California law aimed at reducing organic waste in landfills, cutting methane emissions, and standardizing cart colors. San Marino customers can select from three cart sizes: 96, 64, and 32 gallons. If no preference is indicated, a 96-gallon cart will be assigned by default.

If you would like to select a different size or request additional carts, please review the attached rate sheet and service options. Kindly submit your cart size preference to VVS by December 29, 2025, to ensure it is included in the rollout. If the standard 96-gallon cart suits your household, no action is needed.

Call VVS customer service department to select your preferred cart size or request additional carts through any of the following options:

- **Call:** (626) 325-6508 or
- Email: SanMarino@myvvs.com
- ► In Person: Visit one of our San Marino community meetings on:
 - September 18, 6–7 PM (via Zoom)
 - September 20, 9 AM-1 PM (Community Center)
 - **September 25**, 4–7 PM (Barth Room, Crowell Public Library)
 - **September 26**, 8–11 AM (Barth Room, Crowell Public Library)
 - October 6, 4–7 PM (Barth Room, Crowell Public Library)
 - October 7, 4–7 PM (Barth Room, Crowell Public Library)

Scan to access Zoom meeting



Along with your new cart delivery, you will receive information on the new residential program, including the new organics collection, and a food scraps pail that will be delivered with your new carts. The food scraps pail is a practical way to collect food waste in your kitchen before transferring it to your green organics cart.



Thank you for welcoming us into your community and for partnering with us to keep San Marino clean, green, and thriving!

